From:
To: SizewellC

Subject: Sizewell C enquiry
Date: 09 March 2021 13:58:58
Dear Sir/Madam,

| have corresponded previously about my wish to participate in the Sizewell C plan
examination. | also want to speak at the Preliminary Meeting, rather than just the
examination, | don’t have a SZC form, but respond to agenda items as follows;

Item 2. because | do not know what details will be missed in Item 4, | may want to
speak here.

Item 4. This list only includes things submitted by EDF by the end of 30
September. The 14 changes issued in the middle of October, such as building
another jetty and running night trains, are not included so there has been no
chance to comment on them. The Planning Inspectorate has not announced
whether or not they are accepting EDF’s changes yet, so we are in the dark about
this.

Item 5. The changes are ‘material’ and should not be accepted by PINs until a
public consultation has been carried out. Opinions are required about whether or
not PINs should accept the changes.

Item 6. Directly after 23 April Preliminary Meeting the 6 month examination will
begin. This means it will be mainly virtual, and up until at least 21 June we will still
be under Covid-19 restrictions. After that people will want to go out and about, and
on holiday. Therefore it would be better to delay the Examination until the autumn
or even next year when the whole examination can take place face to face, and
locally.

Trevor Beebee





